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Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: 	Toronto Hydro -Electric System Limited 2011 Cost of Service Application 
Board File No. EB-2010-0142 
Interrogatories from the Smart Sub-Metering Working Group  

We represent the Smart Sub-Metering Working Group ("SSMWG"). 

Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 1, we write with the SSMWG's interrogatories to 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited ("THESL"). 

We note that THESL has not yet served its Cost Allocation Study ("Study") related to its 
provision of suite metering services. THESL is required to serve the Study by December 
1, 2010. The SSMWG anticipates that it will have questions that will arise upon receipt of 
the Study in respect of its findings and implications. Obviously, it is not possible to 
anticipate these questions prior to receiving the Study. 

Given these circumstances, the SSMWG requests that it be provided with the opportunity 
to ask further interrogatories of THESL after the Study is provided. Given that the 
SSMWG's expert will need some time to review the Study, the SSMWG requests that it be 
provided with several weeks to prepare the further interrogatories. Alternately, the 
SSMWG would be open to asking its further questions through a Technical Conference. 

Please contact us should you have any questions. 
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